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Fresh Ideas for Spring Decorating Program in Cheshire
The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire will be holding their monthly meeting on Wednesday, March 21, 2012. Just in time for Spring this month’s speaker is former club scholarship recipient Tom Wheeler of Plumb Farms Nursery and Flowers of Prospect.  Tom has been in the floral design industry for over 25 years.  He will be presenting a program on some new and exciting Spring decorating ideas.   There is a suggested donation of a $5.00 for non-members.  Refreshments begin at 7:00 PM and the program begins at 7:30 PM.  The designs will be given out as door prizes during the program. All meetings are held at the Cheshire Senior Center on 240 Maple Avenue, Cheshire.  New members are welcome to join at anytime. Contact Membership Chairperson Linda Broker with any questions at 203-272-5192.
 The Suburban Garden Club of Cheshire was founded in 1959 with the objective to promote a working interest in and study of all phases of gardening; to cooperate in the protection and preservation of trees, wildflowers, birds and natural resources; to encourage public planting and beautification; and to cooperate with other organizations interested in these objectives.  The Suburban Garden Club holds affiliations with The Ronald McDonald House in New Haven and the Cheshire Historical Society.  
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